July 9, 1996

Dieter Ullrich, Director Special Collections Paul Meek Library University of Tennessee Martin, TN 38238-5047

Dear Mr. Ullrich:

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me yesterday regarding the Holland McComb papers.

As promised, I have enclosed some material about the John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act and our Board. 
I hope you find it of interest.

I hope to be back in touch in the near future concerning a possible trip to the Library for the purpose of reviewing the assassination-related records in the McComb papers.

In the meantime, thanks again for your cooperation. It is much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Joseph P. Freeman Senior Analyst

Enclosures